BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD TOWN HALL - PLANNING BOARD ROOM BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of September 15, 1966. "TOWN PLANNING"

Members present: - Francis J. Prior Robert M. Chase

J. Eugene Corriveau David E. Andrews

Chairman Francis Prior called the meeting to order at 8:00P.M. Minutes of the meeting of August 25, 1966 were approved as read by the clerk on a motion of Corriveau, (2) by Chase, vote unanimous.

Minutes of the meeting of September 1, 1966 were approved as read by the clerk on a motion of Chase and (2) by Corriveau, vote unanimous.

Minutes of the meeting of September 8, 1966 were approved as read by the clerk on a motion of Chase and (2) by Corriveau, vote unanimous.

Board members discussed the Zoning Map and held a lengthy discussion on proposed changes.

On a motion made by Chase and (2) by Corriveau, the board voted unanimously in favor of sending a letter to Philip Herr & Associates stating that they wished to purchase 18 street-name base maps, size 42 x 96 and 200 copies of the 16 x 24 size at prices quoted in Herr's letter of August 14, 1966.

Meeting adjourned at 10:30 P.M.

APPROVED AS READ:

Respectfully submitted, Joan M. Giard, Clerk

Roberton Chose

David & Chose

Moland & Beauregard

Lyngene Carringin